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15th July 1926

Dear Sir Arthur,
The certificates for the 200 

shares Brazilian Stock duly reached us 
this morning from Messrs. McDougall & 
Cowans and are held for safe-keeping 
on your account.

i

Enclosed you will find "the 
formal receipt, duplicate of which kindly 
sign and return to us quite at your con­
venience*

■ Yours very truly,

Manager.
Gen. sir Arthur Currie, G*C*M*G*, K»C»B., 

McGill University,
Montreal.I


